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MAN FALLS TO HIS DEATH 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the death of a 30-year-
old man who fell over 65 feet from Interstate 95 just north of State Road 84. 
 
According to witnesses, Shawn Paul Montero, a Hallandale resident, was a 
passenger in a vehicle that was stopped on I-95 due to an unrelated crash.  
Montero told other occupants in the vehicle that he had to relieve himself, exited 
the vehicle and jumped over the cement wall of I-95.  It is believed that Montero 
failed to realize there was a drop beyond the wall and inadvertently jumped to his 
death. 
 
The death is under investigation however the incident appears to be an 
unfortunate accident at this time.  
 
 

### 

P.R.# 2008-037 
OR#  08-45143 

www.FLPD.org 

 


	CITY OF 
	FORT LAUDERDALE 

